
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Clapton, 
  
  
Your generosity means so much to the BCIT Foundation and our students. On behalf of all the BCIT 
students you’ve assisted, we offer our sincere and heartfelt thanks. I am pleased to advise that the 
following students have been selected to receive the following awards. 
  

The BC Federation of Drift Fishers Bursary in Memory of Bill Otway 
Student Name  Program Amount 
Marissa Sasaki Fish, Wildlife and Recreation $ 500 

The BC Federation of Drift Fishers Bursary in Memory of Eric Carlisle 
Natalie Dobsinsky Fish, Wildlife and Recreation $ 750 

  
Your gift of a bursary allows students with the greatest financial need to make an essential investment 
in their education and meet their academic goals. With your support, this student will be given the 
opportunity to continue their studies this term. 
  
Your support encourages students to achieve their dreams and allows them to thrive during their time 
at BCIT. After graduation, BCIT students go out into the world and make outstanding contributions to 
their communities and beyond. As a donor, you play a key role in making that possible. 
  
As a valued donor contributing towards BCIT, we invite you to take a few minutes to visit and read about 
our exciting campaign atbcit.ca/inspire.  
  
Please contact the Foundation at 604-432-8803 or foundation@bcit.ca if you have any questions or 
would like more information about the BCIT, INSPIRE campaign, bursaries and awards program. 
  
Sincerely, 
BCIT FOUNDATION                                                                              

 
Brianna Michielin             
Awards Coordinator 
 


